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Hello,

I support a statewide ban on two-cycle gas powered leaf blowers by January 1, 2023 because
of the environmental and public health hazards of these horrible pieces of lawn care
equipment.

| support HB 3350 and for transitioning away from two-cycle gas powered leaf blowers
because of the environmental damage, the noise pollution, and the toxic air pollution caused
by these tools.

Both in my residential and work environments my family and | are subjected to 2-cycle gas
powered leaf blowers on a daily basis by landscaping crews. Urban areas such as my home
town, Portland are most impacted by these polluting machines.

Thank you for your time and consideration,
Lisa Hamilton

616 NE Ivy St

Portland Or 97212
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